
Two Wheeler Rally on Road Safety 

15th October, 2024 

A Two-Wheeler Rally was jointly organized by the RTO Gorakhpur and the Traffic Police. 
The event saw enthusiastic participation from people across different walks of life, highlighting 
the importance of road safety awareness. 

The rally was a well-coordinated effort, featuring the active involvement of cadets who played 
a significant role in ensuring the success of the event. Participants demonstrated a strong 
commitment to promoting safe driving practices and adherence to traffic rules. 

The event was lauded for its excellent organization and its impactful message on road safety, 
leaving a lasting impression on all attendees. It served as an inspiring initiative to foster a 
culture of responsibility and safety on the roads. 

 



 

 


